
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: Callie Morphew WEEK OF: 1/27-1/31 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT:  English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using the IXL study 
plan/finish the 1st draft 
of the essay/exit ticket  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Discuss economic 
systems and do the Free 
Market/Command 
Economy Edpuzzle/exit 
ticket  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using the IXL study 
plan/revise and edit 
essay/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT:  English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using the IXL study 
plan/revise and edit 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/powerpoint over 
mixed 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
practice using IXL Live in 
class/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

economies/Discovery 
Education video over 
economic systems/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
using the IXL study 
plan/practice RACE to 
Respond paragraphs in 
class/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
using the IXL study 
plan/practice RACE to 
Respond paragraphs in 
class/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 2 lesson 3 
discussion and 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

 


